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Taro police conducts awareness talk at Pagobiru school and Polo 

village 

Taro police have conducted awareness talks at Pagobiru School and Polo Village in 
Choiseul Province recently. 

Provincial Police Commander (PPC) Choiseul Province Superintendent Berry Pogesopa 
said the community policing team conducted awareness talks at Pagobiru School and later 
gifted them with sporting items. 

PPC Pogesopa said, “Illegal alcohol and drugs, family violence, issues affecting youths, 
resources and environment, and emerging issues are some of the topics delivered during 
the awareness talk.” 

Superintendent Pogesopa said, “Representatives from both the Pagobiru school and Polo 
village have expressed their gratitude towards officers for bringing the much-needed 
interaction and police presence to the school and community.” 

The community policing team has worked closely with Polo community leaders and has 
seized six-cylinder bottles used for brewing homebrew (kwaso). 

 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 

 

 

mailto:rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb
http://www.rsipf.gov.sb/
http://www.facebook.com/rsipf

